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September 20, 2024

Bill Sharpe
Robert Collins Company
121 Newberry St.

Aiken, SC

29801

Re:  Request for Bid- Town of Sullivan’s Island Dune Restoration Project

Dear Mr. Sharpe:

I am pleased to inform you that Robert Collins Company has been chosen to perform the
Supplemental Dune Restoration Project on Sullivan’s Island. During their regularly scheduled
meeting on September 17, 2024, Sullivan’s Island’s Town Council accepted your proposal price
of $8.50 per cubic yard, or $646,000, in response to the advertised Request for Bid (RFB).

Please take the necessary steps in drafting a contract for construction services for the scope of
work outlined in advertised RFB, along with the necessary terms and conditions for construction

services.

Congratulations on your successful proposal and we look forward to working with you to get this
very important project underway.

With kind

regards/l am

Joe Henderson, AICP

Town Administrator
of Sullivan’s Island

Cc.  Steven Traynum, President Coastal Science & Engineering
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